


to destroy anything of significance and in some cases replacing lovely
original buildings with inappropriate development (1 Lauderdale Ave
being an example) Please consider the historical implications of the
removal of this charming, original cottage and thus compound the
mistakes of the past.

4) We are concerned that despite a long settlement period, the timing of
this application for a DA has been submitted to Council to be considered
over the Christmas and New Year period, when it may not perhaps,
receive the intense scrutiny it deserves. 

5) The same developers have also put in a DA to overdevelop 3 Fairlight
Crescent again with very similar timing. I note the next Council meeting
occurs after the period allowed for submissions.

6) Fairlight Beach is a much loved and heavily frequented local amenity
and along with the pool and grassed area, is an Environment Heritage
protected area. There is limited area for locals to enjoy the space and I
contend developments such as the above will undoubtedly make the
space feel even more constrained. Heat build up can be ameliorated by
the afternoon north easterly breezes that presently can flow over and
around 5 Lauderdale.This would be impeded by such a large
development. The bulk of the proposed building would overshadow the
area and winter time enjoyment of the northerly sun blocked.

7) My advice from a level 5 accredited arborist is that the Council
considers Norfolk Pines critical trees in the Manly area, yet the proposal
plans for this and other trees that help alleviate heat build up and provide
wildlife refuge, be removed. 

I would be grateful for your attention to this matter. The developers
maintain that “Council has lost control of planning in the area”. As a
councillor elected to represent this area I would hope that you will prove
that this not the case and that the Manly Local Environment Plan is
adhered to strictly.

Yours sincerely

Mary Field
6/8 Lauderdale Ave
Fairlight 




